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PRINCIPAL’S LETTER 
Dear Parents and Students: 
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Desert View 
Elementary School!  I am looking forward to working with you 
and your child during this school year. Our goal is to work 
together, with you, to support your students and develop life-
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HEALTH AND SAFETY 
Safety/Bicycles/Parking Lot 
We want to always keep our students safe. Students should 
refrain from rollerblading, skating, skateboarding and bicycling 


